
Barlow Class Pre-School 
Information 

 

During Pre-School Sessions, the children can 
access lots of activities and challenges both 
inside the classroom and in our outdoor area. 
These will be a mixture of child led and adult led 
focused activities.  

All children have different interests; Children 
learn and develop skills through exploring, 
playing, by being creative and by being asked 
questions to extend their thinking.  

During the Pre-School year we will cover a variety 
of topics. You can find a list of our termly topics 
below. 

 

September 2023 – July 2024 

Autumn 1 – All about ourselves 

Autumn  – Seasonal celebrations 

Spring 1 – Brilliant Bears 

Spring 2 – Roots, shoots and muddy boots  

Summer 1 – All creatures great and small 

Summer 2 – Transport and travel 

 

 

 



 

Some of our learning experiences can be viewed on 
Tapestry, Parents will need to sign up to this app 
to be able to view your child’s profile. 

 

We will also share some photos on the class 
photos page.  

 

If you have any further questions regarding the 
Pre-school Day, please see a member of the EYFS 
team. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and we look 
forward to an exciting year. 

 


